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1st December 2014
Possible change to City of Edinburgh Council taxicard scheme

City of Edinburgh Council (CEC) would like to change how they provide the taxi card scheme in a way that benefits users and helps the Council to save money.  They are keen to hear the views of users, or their supporters, on this issue.  For this LCiL has agreed to facilitate a meeting with users to discuss CEC’s ideas and for the Council to get guidance from the users of the service. The meeting will take place on 10th December 2014 from 14.00 to 15.30 in Norton Park Centre.
The outcome of the meeting will inform any further proposals associated with budget savings and the overarching Community and Accessible Transport review.
Florence Garabedian
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Chief Executive
LCiL

---------------------------------------------------------------------------
Taxi card meeting booking Form Return to: LCiL, Norton Park, 57 Albion Rd, Edinburgh, EH7 5QY or let us know on Tel/Minicom 0131 475 2350
Name:_____________________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Tel: _______________________ Email: __________________________
I will attend the meeting                             

Please tell us if you have any access requirements __________________________________________________________
Norton Park, 57, Albion Road, Edinburgh EH7 5QY Tel/Minicom 0131 475 2350 Fax 0131 475 2392
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